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RoHS Declaration

Dear Customer,

Cables and accessories sold by BKS Kabel-Service AG do not fall under the EU
directives 2002/96/EC (WEEE) and 2002/95/EC (RoHS) as they are no electrical
and electronic equipment covered by these directives.

This also applies to directive 2011/65/EU.

Nevertheless, it is our policy to always consider protection of the environment
and its natural resources. Therefore, together with our suppliers, we have been
reducing or avoiding all hazardous substances since many years.

Therefore all our since 2006 produced cables and accessories fulfill the RoHS
directive's limits of substances.

We would like to point out that none of the substances mentioned are
intentionally added during manufacturing process, only certain materials contain
traces of these substances as a result of natural contamination. In our factory
we do not carry out any analysis of the mentioned substances and preparations.
For this we are relying on the assistance of our suppliers.

Best regards

P. Mandli



